City oF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY e P.O.BOX2510 ¢ GEARHART, OREGON 97138
(503) 738-5501 e (503) FAX 738-9385

PUBLIC NOTICE

The regular meeting of the Gearhart Planning Commission for December

13, 2018 has been cancelled.

The Planning Commission will meet in a work session on December 13,
2018 @ 6:00 pm at Gearhart City Hall, 698 Pacific Way. The work session
will be to explore the need for design review in the commercial zones.
There will be no quorum and no binding decision will be made. The public

is welcome.

Cheryl A. Lund

Planning Commission Secretary



